
 

FROM LOCAL TO GLOBAL: How the climate stripes spread a message 
around the world. 

THE CONCERT HALL in READING TOWN HALL |21 JUNE 2024 
 

The University of Reading is looking forward to welcoming you at our event on Friday evening. 
Here is some useful information ahead of your visit. 

 

 

ENTRY 
Entry for the event will be via the Main Glass Doors of the 
Town Hall. Please look for officials and signage to guide 

you to the queue. 
 

All tickets are general admission. Please have your QR 
code ready to scan on arrival. Seats are first come, first 

served and doors to The Concert Hall will open at 
6.40pm with the event starting at 7:00pm. 

BAR 
The bar will be open from 6:15pm-7:00pm 

EXIT 
After leaving The Concert Hall, please follow signage 

and staff directions to exit the building.  
  

PROGRAMME 
6:15pm Venue and Bar opens 

6:40pm Concert Hall doors open 
7:00pm Event starts 
8:15pm Event ends 

RESTRICTED ITEMS 
Please only bring small bags, there are no cloakroom 

facilities and large bags and suitcases cannot be 
brought inside the Town Hall. 

 
No smoking or vaping are permitted. 

 
 

BRINGING CHILDREN 
All under 14s must be accompanied by an adult.  

We reserve the right to refuse entry, 
 

 

TICKETS 
Tickets booked with Reading Arts/Whatsonreading.com have been issued as e-tickets.  

You can check and download your e-tickets by logging on to your Reading Arts Account online. 
 

https://whatsonreading.com/my-account 
 

Please have your ticket ready for checking on arrival in the Clock Tower entrance. 
 

If you have not received your tickets and they are not available to download from your account please 
call the Box Office on 0118 960 6060 or email boxoffice@reading.gov.uk 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/t/4GTN-1IYJK-82XEOX-1CXLFA-1/c.aspx
mailto:boxoffice@reading.gov.uk?subject=GAIA


ENJOY YOUR VISIT 
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